From: Julia Jackman
Sent: 14 April 2014 22:15
To: Planning
Subject: 14/00412/F

I wish to register my objection to the above planning application fro 6 houses on Clifton Road, Deddington.  We have just had a large developed approved (Banbury Road) which allows for 85 new houses to be built in Deddington, which fulfils the village's housing requirements for about 20 years.  Both of these applications are not in keeping with the local plan and how the villagers want the village to develop.  If another 26 houses are built, traffic will again significantly increase as there is insufficient employment in the village to occupy this size development, making roads more dangerous through the village.  Additional pressures will be placed on the infrastructure of the village - health centre, school, local services.

 

Surely with 85 houses already approved, we should now only be looking at small, infill plots over the coming years.  I want to keep Deddington rural otherwise I would have chosen to live elsewhere.

 

Regards

 

Julia Jackman
